

Dear parents and carers,

Thank you to the parents that completed our parent survey. We appreciate your feedback. This is the summary sheet to show you the headlines from the survey. The full letter detailing all responses is attached so that if you would like a breakdown of all responses, it is available.

The highlights from the survey are:

- You are happy with the transition arrangements. You gave a couple of suggestions including a request for medical forms to be sent home over the holidays and more information about FoFs which we will act upon.
- You would like to continue with weekly newsletters as you find them helpful.
- When asked about how we can improve communications, you gave some helpful ideas which we will act
 upon. These included adding year groups to email headers so it is clear which pupil the email is in reference
 to, increasing the number of reminders about events and adding the class timetables to the class pages of
 the website.
- You gave some suggestions about how to enhance playtimes with new equipment. We are in the process of
 ordering some new playtime materials which will be a lovely addition to the provision in place.
- You would welcome an amalgamated Club Key and pay per club option. We will be working with club providers to put this in place for the Autumn Term at a cost of £60 a half term.
- You are able to book appointments and issues are swiftly resolved (with the exception of two parents who we would like to speak with to resolve their query please contact the office if this is you).
- You are happy with the information provided about the curriculum but do not use the RKE sheets or home
 learning resources on a regular basis. We will keep using these resources as we can see how effective they
 are for those who access them and we will put on some workshops to make sure how to use them is clear.
- 98% feel your child is making the progress you would like with 77% feeling your child is making good or very good progress.
- Most parents of children with SEND are happy with the provision for their children. We would like to remind
 parents that there are weekly appointments available to book with Ms Ludlam contact the school office if
 you would like to book one of these.
- All parents had a clear view of who they would go to if they had a concern. We will continue to have an open door policy where you can speak with teachers at the end of the school day. They are normally the best people to speak to regarding any concerns you may have about your child as they are with them each day.
- You feel the school calendar is helpful and we will continue to keep it updated.
- You are happy with the range of trips and enrichment available. We will ensure you get more frequent reminders about these dates and continue to offer the staggered payment option to make the contributions manageable.
- There were no trends to the open feedback section but we will be acting upon the suggestions of parents as
 appropriate to the school priorities. For example, we will keep developing the school grounds (our current
 projects include a sensory garden and wild flower area). The final two pages of the full letter details the
 comments made by individual parents and our responses.

Kind regards,

Mrs Jennifer Thornton

Headteacher